
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 To:  CIP Committee Members 
 
 From: Jeff Biegler, Director 
   Department of Parks and Recreation 
 
  Subject: Government Buildings Funding Re-Allocation 
  
 Date: March 10, 2014 
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The Government Buildings CIP line item includes $54,501.82 in 
funding remaining from the following projects: 
 
$  3,105.04 Golf Maintenance Building 
$35,000.00 Shade Structures 
$  9,278.00 Ice Arena HID High Bay Lighting 
$  6,118.72 Rushmore Little League Transformer 
$53,501.82 Total 
 
These projects are now complete we would like to request that the 
funding be reallocated to the following projects at the Executive 
Golf Course: 
 
$23,000.00 Windows & Doors 
$  1,176.00 Security System 
$  3,780.00 Lighting 
$  4,300.00 Tape and Texture /Finish Work 
$10,391.50 Back Deck Area 
$42,467.50 Total 
 
All these projects involve security and safety for our patrons, staff, 
and assets at the Executive Golf Course. Also the windows, doors 
and lighting projects reflect energy efficiencies. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 

 


